Subject: Updates to Investment-Linked Funds

We refer to our SMS/Letter sent regarding the updates for selected investment-linked funds to
promote sustainable fund management and offer potential better fund performance.

Since we have not heard from you, we have redirected your fund(s) as per the default fund(s)
mentioned in the Notification Letter sent previously, which have taken effect on 16th July 2022.

You may refer to https://bit.ly/PRUAccessPlus under MY POLICY >> Fund Details for the
latest fund transaction(s) performed on your impacted fund(s).

In event you want to perform switching to other fund(s) of your choice, you may contact your
Prudential Wealth Planner/Bank Representative or walk-in to the nearest Customer
Engagement Centre.

For any enquiries or clarifications on the updates to Investment-linked Funds, please visit our
website at https://bit.ly/PAMBFunds for details.

We remain committed to serving your long-term needs. Thank you from Prudential, your
trusted life partner for health and protection.

PRUDENTIAL ASSURANCE MALAYSIA BERHAD

[Note: This is a computer-generated document and does not require a signature. Information
is as of 16 July 2022.]
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